Pastor’s Page
September 2021
What an exciting time of year! With school, sports, Sunday School, and 
so many other things going on it a great time to enjoy and feel blest. 
Cooler weather is fantastic to set outdoors and watch God’s splendor.
In our upcoming September sermons we will hear about Jesus going on 
vacation to try to have some peace and quiet “me time.” How that 
worked out for him. We will also delve into how “Wonder Woman” come 
to us in the Bible, as Esther. It was a great story.
Our great Wednesday children’s program will be roaring into our midst 
again. My Wednesday afternoons will once again spring to life with the 
happy sounds of the kids coming in. I can’t wait.
I pray you and your family had a great and blessed summer and are now 
ready to join us at the church for some “family” time our Christian family 
and God to God’s Blessings, bring us all back together.
 God’s Blessings, 
 Pastor Galen
